
SPECIAL HOUGHTON TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 

NPS GRANT APPLICATION FOR PAINTING/REPAIRING TOWNSHIP 

BUILDING 

MARCH 25, 2024 

 

Meeting called to order at 3:30 pm 

Present: Ray Chase, Mary Long, Tom Hall 

Absent: Wanda Kolb, Steve Kline 

Township Residence: Dave Schumacher, Elaine Hall 

 

Keweenaw Heritage Grant Application for Fiscal Year 2024 

Grant Application is due March 29, 2024 5:00 pm 

Awards announced May 7, 2024 

Funds available May 31, 2024 

Completion December 31, 2025 

Project Report Due February 2, 2026 

 

Tom Hall met with John Arnold from KNHP on Tuesday March 19, 2024 
to look at the Township Building.  Also at the meeting was Lana Skubick 
from Americorp who would like to do a bid for the project. Tom Hall 
talked with Sean Gohman, Advisory Commission for NPS, who said 
Houghton Township should apply for this Grant for the Project. He also 
suggested that Keweenaw County Historical Society sponsor the Grant 
application because the Eagle River Museum is located on the second 
floor of the building. 



 

Duane Coponen was the only contractor to bid on the project. 

 

Ray chase made a motion to apply for the grant of $15,000.00 and not a 
lesser amount. Tom Hall seconded the motion. 

Mary Long – yes 

Ray Chase – yes 

Tom Hall – Yes 

 

Meeting adjourned 3:48 pm 

 

Respectively submitted 

Elaine M Hall 

 

 

 

 


